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The first image of P-22 was captured on February 12, 2012, at 9:15 p.m., by a camera 
trap placed by wildlife biologist Miguel Ordeñana, who at the time was collecting 
footage as part of the Griffith Park Connectivity Study. The remotely triggered camera 
was one of many used to study medium- and large-sized mammals as they moved to 
and from Griffith Park and the surrounding area. It was a thrill for Miguel to discover the 
photo of a puma walking along the trail that runs above the Ford Amphitheatre.


